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Barnett, Mary

From: Shawn Porter <greensinger@fastmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 6, 2020 5:48 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Regulation 2 Comments

I am writing to support, endorse, and echo those comments made by the Buffalo River Watershed Alliance. Their 
research and expertise, coupled with their sincere concern for the health of Ozark Waterways, leads me to agree with, 
and, fully support their conclusions and guidance. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Shawn Porter 
HC 72 Box 69 
Parthenon, AR 72666 


